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To Manuel Fonseca and colleagues at Advanced Data Solullons: 

Sincere thanks for the recovery of our research data from a defective lomega Jaz disk. 
We were quite disappointed when, despite hacking-up to CD-ROM on a weekly basis, 
severa1 days Worth of data-analysis seemingly just vanished. Biomedical research is 
d¡ftIcult enough without these sotts of obstacles. Wti absolutely no way to access the 
disk from DOS or Windows, ADS very quickly recovered needed the data. 

Special thanks also to Manuel Fonseca for perhaps bending the rules a bit regarding 
payment arrangements. Medical research is, by and large, conducted on a shoestring 
budget; we simply could not afford this sort of servia? elsewhere. 

Robert Stuart. MD 


